
     
 
 

Dear Arizona Business Owner: 
 
We are fighting for you and your business. We are fighting for our children, 
grandchildren and future generations. We are fighting for individual freedoms 
in our state. 
 
We need your help. We are initiating litigation against the AZ state of 
emergency/shut down and mask mandates. Included in this will be Governor 
Ducey, AZDHS and Maricopa County Board of Supervisors. 
 
We are fighting for all Arizona residents and we need your help.  We need 
donations towards the litigation fund. If you and your business could donate 
whatever you are able, it will be greatly appreciated. If you could please share 
this information with others, and ask them to donate as they are able, we can 
take on this litigation faster as we need to raise the retainer of $25k quickly.  
We have an Arizona law firm ready to take this legal challenge.  Find out more 
at our website: www.AZStandsUp.org and donate at: 
https://fundly.com/arizonans-for-truth-and-freedom 
 
We would like to leave this stack of flyers for your patrons.  Could you please 
keep these by your register(s) so your guests can take one and donate to the 
legal fund? 
 
We thank you in advance and let’s fight for our God-given natural rights and 
freedoms here in Arizona! 
 
 
The Board and Team at Arizona Stands Up! 
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